"Look to the fields. . ."

SHAD WILLIAMS EVANGELISTIC ASSOCIATION
GLOBAL FIELD EVANGELISM

"We Go To Them"

APRIL 2022: ANOTHER MIRACULOUS MONTH
1,005,275 RESPOND TO THE GOSPEL

| want to ask you all, our faithful SWEA family, to join Sheila and me in praising God for another incredible
month of expansion of HIS Kingdom! To be brutally honest, because of school closures in Kenya in the month
of April, | did not expect an overall ministry response of another million people. Oh, me of little faith! BUT
GOD!!I Yes, but God did it anyway. He saw fit to pour out His blessing in an unusual way in Rwanda, Tanzania,
and Nigeria with record-breaking response to the Gospel. In all, the ministry-wide team conducted 1,380
evangelistic events; school assemblies, open-air markets, street meetings, prisons, film shows, hospitals, and
door-to-door campaigns. In the end, 30 teams, comprised of over 160 people, averaged seeing 33,500 PER
DAY say yes to the King of Kings. The total for the year thus far is 3,760,000. The entire ministry team is still
praying, working, and believing for the goal of ten million for the year. With over six million to go, it is still a big
mountain to climb — BUT GOD!! | ask you to join with us, and them in this prayer and venture of faith, as WE
GO TO THEM.

Please Join “Team Rachel” in Prayer

On April 27, our daughter, Rachel was diagnosed with stage-three triple-negative breast cancer. Needless to
say, it was a shock to her, to us, and to the whole family. One week later, Sheila and | met with her and her
surgeon via FaceTime to discuss options. It was concluded that, all factors considered, her best and safest
route, considering family history, is to have a bilateral (double) mastectomy. Her surgery is scheduled for
Tuesday, April 17 at Baptist Golden Triangle hospital in Columbus, MS, where she works in the ER. The sur-
gery will be followed by chemo and radiation. She has a long challenging road ahead of her, but her faith is
strong, and she is surrounded by a world-wide family of people who love her and are lifting her up daily in
prayer. The folks she works with in the ER are all wearing buttons that say “Team Rachel.” | ask you all to join
Team Rachel in prayer for her as she embarks upon this unwanted journey.

Thank You All for Your Love and Support

THANK YOU ALL, for BEING with Sheila and me and the team, and for STAYING with us all these 45 years, in
this enterprise of taking the Gospel to where the people are. It may surprise you to know (it did me) that out of
all the money donated by Christians to “Christian causes”, around the world, only one tenth of one per-cent is
given to evangelism of any kind. It is hard to conceive that such a small amount is channeled into the sole
activity of reaching the unsaved for Christ. That means that those of you who faithfully give into this ministry
are in a comparatively, very small group - and to us, a very precious, and highly appreciated group! So, with
that in mind - THANK YOU ALL VERY MUCH FOR EVERYTHING YOU DO AND HAVE DONE TO KEEP THE
WHEELS TURNING FOR 45 YEARS IN SWEA!!!! Thank you for being with us as WE GO TO THEM!
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